
Belfast City Council

Report to: Strategic Policy and Resources Committee 

Subject: Belfast Health and Social Care Trust – 
Request to make a Presentation

Date: 20th August, 2010

Reporting Officer: Mr. S. McCrory, Democratic Services Manager (extension 6314)

Contact Officer: Mr. J. Hanna, Senior Democratic Services Officer 
(extension 6313)

Relevant Background Information

Correspondence has been received from Ms. Bronagh Dalzell, Stakeholder 
Communications Manager, Belfast Health and Social Care Trust, seeking permission 
to address the Committee on how health and social care services in Belfast are 
developing and, in particular, to outline the Trust’s current proposal to reorganise the 
delivery of acute services in Belfast.

Key Issues

The reorganisation of the delivery of acute services in Belfast is currently part of a 
consultation exercise and the Trust feels that an opportunity to address the Members 
and to take questions and feedback would be invaluable to this exercise.

Resource Implications

No financial or Human Resources implications are associated with this report.

Recommendations

That a briefing session, to which all Members of the Council would be invited, be held 
for this purpose.

Decision Tracking

The Committee’s decision will be implemented by 27th August.


